
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SANDY’S DAILY 

MESSAGE 
 

Unbelievably, we are now in the 

final half term of the academic 

year.   This year has been so 

strange.    Work has now begun to 

aid our 2020 leavers with their 

transition to their new schools. 

 

By now parents of our Y6 leavers 

should have received  details in 

respect of  our “This is Me” project 

which focusses on their talents and 

abilities and how they have changed 

over time.   This will help them 

through their transition to 

secondary school.  

 

We will be inviting ALL our leavers 

and their families to a special 

assembly, which this year  will have 

to take place via Zoom at 4.30pm on  

Wednesday, 15th July.   

 

An invitation and explanatory letter 

will be sent out shortly, but do save 

the date to ensure you can attend 

this unique assembly. 

 

Sandy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ACTIVITIES / LINKS 

THAT MIGHT BE HELPFUL 
 

Those of you who are enjoying 

completing the Lockdown Project 

will find attached today’s 

worksheet entitled ‘Mementoes’.   

It will be so interesting to look back 

on this project in years to come and 

remember just  how well we all 

coped in containing this virus.   

 

Michelle has set a challenge for you 

all today.   She wants to see if 

anyone is able to crack an egg  

without using their hands! 

Impossible we hear you shout!  It’s 

certainly got us thinking.    Take a 

look at her youtube channel today  

(*********) to get a few ideas as to 

how this could possibly  be 

achieved.      

                    
  

On Friday, she will reveal the ways 

in which anyone has managed to do 

this.     We can’t wait to see these 

results and hope the challenge 

doesn’t prove too messy!    
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PAGE 2 EMPLOYEE NEWSLETTER 

WHAT’S EVERYONE BEEN 

UP TO? 
 

Lily from Hazel Class and her family 

went for a walk over the weekend 

and just look at the beautiful 

wooden statutes they found in the 

midst of Banstead Woods. 

  

      
 

It looks as though a wonderful, 

magical adventure was the order of 

the day. 

 

 
 

         
 

It’s great to see so many of the 

children getting involved in outdoor 

activities.    

 

Leyland  from Oak Class spent the 

weekend on a fishing trip. 

 

          
 

He sent us evidence of his catch of 

the day, to prove this wasn’t a case 

of ‘the one that got away’!   He 

managed to reel it  in with the help 

of his Dad, Gavin,  

We are really impressed Leyland.  

What a lovely day out that must 

have been.    

 


